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I am opposed to an additional waiting period on a person who has already applied 

and been approved a state run background check.  The person has been found no 

reason to delay or deny their right to purchase.  This is a needless hurdle to a 

constitutional protected right.  In our history, people have died waiting for a 

background check to clear despite the state having no reason to delay them because 

they did not have access to self defense.   


